
   

BellSouth Business Markets 
675 West Peachtree Street 
Atlanta, Georgia 30375 

© 2006 BellSouth Business Markets 
All BellSouth trademarks contained herein are the property of BellSouth Intellectual Property Corporation. 
 

 
Carrier Notification 
SN91086251 
 
Date: October 23, 2006 
 
To: Payphone Service Providers (PSP) 
 
Subject: PSPs – (Billing) – Enhancements to the Non-CLUB Bill Format 
 
BellSouth continues to listen to its Payphone Service Provider (PSP) customers in order to provide 
improvements to its Non-CLUB billing format.  The PSP customer will see enhancements to the layout 
and content of your bill.  Some sections of the bill have been reworded for ease of understanding, while 
other sections have been grouped so that information can be found at-a-glance.  It is BellSouth’s desire 
that its PSP customers find the enhancements more straightforward and much easier to read.   
 
The enhancements will be effective on or after the October 19, 2006 bill period in Louisiana, North 
Carolina and South Carolina.  In addition, the enhancements will be effective on or after the 
November 1, 2006 bill period in Alabama, Florida, Georgia, Kentucky, Mississippi and Tennessee.   
 
Thank you for being a BellSouth customer.  BellSouth appreciates your business. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your BellSouth account executive. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY KRISTEN E. SHORE 
 
Kristen E. Shore – Director 
BellSouth Business Markets  
 


